Next Quezon City Scouts
programs integrate SDGs

ABOUT 50 million young people involved, 2 million local actions,
3 billion service hours.

These are among the scouting movement’s contributions in the name
of Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) leading up to 2030,

With this in mind, the Boy Scouts of the Philippines-Quezon City
Council sets its sights on higher level targets by focusing its atten-
tion on the inclusion of SDGs for its future programs.

During a seminar workshop on Sustainable Development Goals
and the Better World Framework held last October 5, speakers and
scouts officials urged the participants to adopt the Better World
framework to encourage scouts and non-scouts to align all pro-
grams and join efforts in collaborative projects that support the de-
velopment of active citizenship focused on social impact.

The discussants include Scouters Florencio B. Antonio, Eugenio
Real, Cyren Lady Ann C. Castanarez, John Kenneth L. Gallardo
and Alexander Rivera Jr.

Participants in the day-long workshop were tasked to develop
project proposals that target specific areas of engagement.

These include the He or She campaign on gender equality, the
Go Solar energy drive, cultural conflict resolution and mediation
of individual differences through the Messenger of Peace program
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